
Resident’s Council Open Meeting 3/7/24 

Environment and Landscaping Committee Report 
 

The Dormant Pruning project for the bushes around the front circle, Killarney and Shannon 
was completed successfully. With the warm weather we’re having the bushes will be 
blooming soon and we’ll be able to see healthier plants in these areas. 

We are in the process of organizing our Earth Week celebrations for April in partnership with 
the Sustainability Committee. As always the highlight of these celebrations will be the April 
25 Earth Fair.  There will be many of the displays that you love including a pill disposal 
service, free paper shredding, and other Earth Friendly exhibits.  

Our committee is very pleased to announce that MR has approved a professional grade 
filter system for the Koi Pond. This will keep the water clear and clean, eliminating the 
cloudy/chalky appearance of the water, support larger fish size and help prevent fish 
disease. Once the system is installed, we will no longer have to use blue dye or other 
chemicals to keep algae under control.  

 


